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CONFERENCE 
 
THE AUDIO RECORDING OF THE CONFERENCE ON THE OCCASION OF THE 50TH ANNIVERSARY OF THE 
ROYAL COMMISSION ON BILINGUALISM AND BICULTURALISM IS NOW AVAILABLE ONLINE 
 
The Canadian Institute for Research on Linguistic Minorities and the International Observatory on 
Language Rights held, this past June 14th in Moncton, a conference to mark the 50th anniversary of the 
Royal Commission on Bilingualism and Biculturalism. 
 
To listen to the audio recording of the conference, please click here. 
 

 
SURVEY 
 
RESEARCH NETWORK ON WOMEN IN OFFICIAL LANGUAGE MINORITY COMMUNITIES (OLMCS) 
 
The CIRLM and the QUESCREN want to know your interest regarding the creation of a research network 
on the study of women in OLMCs and the organization of knowledge transfer activities.  The survey is 
intended for researchers and research partners. 
 
To complete the survey, please click here. 
 
For more information, please click here. 
 
 

NEWS 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Department of Canadian Heritage and the Canadian Institute for 
Research on Linguistic Minorities have both decided to maintain their partnership with Concordia 
University’s School of Extended Learning as well as financial support to the Quebec English-speaking 
Communities Research Network (QUESCREN) for two more years, i.e. until March 2015. 
 
 
 

http://www.icrml.ca/en/home/1154-conference
http://fluidsurveys.com/s/icrml-cirlm/reseaufemmes/womennetwork/langeng/
http://www.icrml.ca/images/stories/documents/en/women_olmc_project.pdf


ONLINE RESOURCES 
 
CIRLM ON TWITTER   
  
The Canadian Institute for Research on Linguistic Minorities is now on Twitter.  
 
This tool will allow you to be notified of new publications and events related to the CIRLM.  
 
Please follow us at http://twitter.com/icrml_cirlm.   
 
* * * * *   
  
CIRLM'S BIBLIOGRAPHIC DATABASE  
  
Just a reminder that the CIRLM’s bibliographic database on the Canadian Official Language Minority 
Communities (COLMC) can be viewed by clicking here. 
 
You can also consult the bibliographic database on Quebec’s English-Speaking Population by clicking 
here.  
 
* * * * *  
  
RESEARCHER DIRECTORY / 
DIRECTORY OF RESEARCH TEAMS, GROUPS, CENTRES AND INSTITUTES  
  
In addition to being able to register in the Researcher Directory by clicking here, you can now register 
your research team, group, centre or institute by clicking here.  
 
For those already registered, we encourage you to update your profile by writing to 
josee.guignard.noel@umoncton.ca     
 
 
NOTE: THE CIRLM ONLINE NEWSLETTER PRESENTS INFORMATIONS ON THE ACTIVITIES CONDUCTED BY 
THE TEAM’S MEMBERS.    
  
We encourage you to subscribe the bulletin of the Quebec English-Speaking Communities Research 
Network by clicking here. 
 

http://twitter.com/icrml_cirlm
http://www.icrml.ca/wikindx-en/
http://www.quescren.ca/biblio-EN/
http://www.quescren.ca/biblio-EN/
http://www.icrml.ca/en/our-network/registeringinthedirectory/researchers
http://www.icrml.ca/en/our-network/registeringinthedirectory/teamsgroupscentreandinstitutes
mailto:josee.guignard.noel@umoncton.ca
http://www.quescren.ca/node/25

